
Frederick, Adam 

From: Northern Info 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, July 9, 2020 1 :25 PM 
John Austin; Frederick, Adam 

Cc: Stephen Tanner; Stephanie Mueller-Sherman 
Subject: RE: Greenferry Request for Extension to Mr. Jones 

Mr. Austin, 

IDWR acknowledges and approves your 30 day extension request. We look forward to receiving the requested 
information on or before August 9, 2020. 

If you have questions about the information we are seeking please contact us for clarification . 

Respectfully, 

Douglas Jones 

From: John Austin [mailto:john@pacni.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 12:52 PM 
To: Northern Info <northerninfo@idwr.idaho.gov> 
Cc: Stephen Tanner <stephenatanner@msn.com>; Stephanie Mueller-Sherman <smueller.pas@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Greenferry Request for Extension to Mr. Jones 

Good afternoon, Mr. Jones: 

Here is our request attached to get an extension of 30 days to respond to your May 29th letter. 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

John Austin 
Manager 
Greenferry Water and Sewer District 
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Greenferry Water and Sewer District, 9191 Michael, Coeur d'Alene, Idaho 

July 8, 2020 

Douglas Jones 
Regional Manager 
Idaho Department of Water Resources 
7600 N. Mineral Drive, Suite 100 
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815 

RE: Extension of Time to Respond 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

RECEIVED 

JUL 0 9 2020 

IDWR/NORTH 

Emailed to Expedite Response 

The Board of Directors of the Greenferry Water and Sewer District would appreciate it if the 
District can have 30 days in which to respond to your letter of May 29, 2020. For some reason, 
staff did not see the letter until this week. 

We can have the information you requested to you by early next week, so we'd appreciate the 
extension. I can be reached at (208) 651-2192 or at austin.consultingcda@gmail.com 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

John Austin 
Manager 


